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     January 2021 
 
 

So long 2020 ---  HELLO 2021!!  Happy New Year everyone! 
January starts our regular season off with our newest district in Levelland, TX! 
We will rope there on January 9 and will award some buckles! The Mallet Event 
Center is a great facility and we are really looking forward to having ropings there.  
Our other scheduled January dates are: 

January 16:    Amarillo  -  Abilene  -  Mineral Wells  -  Elk City 
January 23:    Stanton  -  Stephenville 
January 30:    Decatur 

Get your calendars marked and get ready to kick off the 2021 season.   
There has been great success with our regular season high point awards…so plan 
and prepare for building up those points! The Regular Season Top 3 High Point 

 
 

The uncertainty of holding events in New Mexico is still a challenge at this time. 
All of you ropers that have supported our Clovis District are invited to come join us 
at our Levelland and Amarillo districts for the upcoming season.   
We do hope to bring our Clovis ropings back, but even if that is a possibility, it will 
be March at the earliest that the Curry County Events Center will allow events on 
their calendar. They are working with us on dates, but there are just so many 
unknowns at this time. We will continue to keep you all informed as soon as we 
know anything for certain. 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping, Inc.    
 
 


